
Niall Hassard Response 
Dear Gerry,  

I wanted to follow up on my consultation response with some further information (see graph 
below).  I've referenced the info in my response but couldn't upload any files. 

I would also like to record my view that the Consultation questions, in my opinion, seek to elicit 
more supporting information from those in support of overprovision than those against 
overprovision.  That gave me cause for concern. 

Finally, you'll perhaps be aware that the Board held sessions with stakeholders in respect of its 
Policy Consultation and I would hope they will do the same on overprovision given its importance 
in the coming years. 

I'd be happy to speak to my response and the attached. 

I would be obliged to receive an acknowledgement of safe receipt. 

 

Kind regards, 

Niall Hassard 

Director  

Hassard Licensing Ltd. 

M: 07766200588  

W: www.hassardlicensing.co.uk  

Accredited as a Specialist in Liquor Licensing by the Law Society of Scotland 

  



 



 


